CITY OF LAKEWOOD
PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT COMMISSION

ORDER OF ADJOURNMENT AND RESCHEDULING
TO A NEW MEETING DATE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Meeting of the Planning and
Environment Commission (PEC) of the City of Lakewood was held on the
4t day of April, 2024, at the time of 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers,
5000 Clark Avenue. However, the meeting was immediately adjourned at
7:00 p.m. due to lack of a quorum and was rescheduled to be held on
Monday, April 15, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 5000 Clark

Avenue, Lakewood, California.
/M

Abel Avalos
Director of Community Development
Secretary of the PEC

Dated this 4" day of April, 2024.




